
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 10/25/2012 6:02:21 PM 

pac@cpuc .ca.gov (pac@cpuc .ca.gov)To:
Redacted

Cc: ____________________________________________________ [ Patrizio, Mark
(Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MDP5); jsw@cpuc.ca.gov 
tisw@cnuc.ca.govl: eih@cnuc.ca.gov teih@cnuc.ca.govl Redacted
Redacted ; Yura, Jane
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Trevino, Rolando I. 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RIT4); Dickson, Joel 
t/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JXDQl; Ycc. Frances 
t/n=PG&F./rm=Cnrnnrate/cn=Rerinients/rri=FSC7V Redacted_____

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Compliance Response to CPUC - PG&E's First Responder Training on Natural Gas

Dear Mr. Clanon:

In compliance with the CPUC’s request and in reference to PG&E’s Gas Accord V, Phase II 
Decision 11-07-004, regarding safety protocols and procedures, a hard copy letter containing 
PG&E’s public safety and training efforts, on natural gas for fire departments and agencies in 
PG&Es service territory, will be placed in the mail today. Attached is a copy of the letter for 
your review.

Thank you

Redacted Executive Assistant to VP of Public Safety & Integrity Management] o Redacted
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